
Weather Cancelation Policy reminder— 
In case of inclement weather for our area one hour be-
fore a scheduled service or gathering, the activity or 
worship service will be cancelled. If the area schools 

are cancelled due to inclement weather, the youth activity scheduled for 
that evening will also be cancelled. If a worship service is to be can-
celled, announcements will be attempted by the prayer line, church email 
and by placing it on Promise FM (91.1) and Smile FM.(104.9); however, 
we cannot promise the word will get out in time. If the weather is threat-
ening, please consult the local media for weather updates. If still unsure, 
you may contact your district elder.  

 
Our next meeting is  

Wed, Feb 10, 7-9pm at the  

HUSH Building. 
 

The 2016 Annual Mississippi Spring Break Mission Trip is now 

forming. Applications are available from your youth leader. Spots 

are limited and it will be filled on a first-come, first-served basis, 

so get it in ASAP.  

TEEN 22 

        our next meeting is THIS 

Wed, Feb 3, 6-8pm at 

   

Our next meeting is Wed,  

Feb 10, 6:30-8:00pm at Church.  

girls 1st—8th grade  

   
Our next meeting is THIS Wed,  

Feb 3, 7-9 at the  HUSH Building. 
 

Snack & Drink: Hannah 

grades 9-12 

Teen 22 Fundraiser Dinner— The Red Carpet 
 
Date—Saturday, February 27 

Hors d’oeuvres—6pm 

Dinner—6:30 

Location—At the BARN  

Cost— donations are greatly appreciated 
 
Please RSVP to Stephanie VanHouten (920-8427) 

 
 

(Every marriage... young or old...can be 

better) A Love and Respect  marriage     

retreat is planned for Friday evening Feb 

19 at 6:00pm and Saturday Feb 20 from 

8:00am to 4:00pm. Video material is based on Dr. Emerson and Sarah 

Eggerichs book, "Love & Respect" and will be held at the BARN with 

Keith and Bec as facilitators. Please let them know if you plan on attend-

ing by Feb 10. (231)826-4494. Please share with anyone you think may 

be interested and /or call if you have any questions. Friday dinner, Satur-

day breakfast and lunch included.  

Enrich your marriage! 

 Philadelphia Conference on Reformed Theology will be held at First Byron   

Center CRC on April 15-17, 2016.  Phil Ryken, Derek Thomas, and Charles Hill will 

lead us in considering this year's theme: "How Firm A Foundation: The Bible's     

Authority, Sufficiency, and Clarity." Registration is now open at alliancenet.org or 

call 215-546-3696 for more information. You may also call First Byron CRC,       

616-878-9768, for information. 

Friends Ministry has a position open for a 20 hour a week administrative    
ministry assistant, please call 231-839-8816 for more information. 

http://alliancenet.org

